
THIS DETOUR ROUTE WILL BE IMPLEMENTED DURING THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE 
BRIDGES AND THE ASSOCIATED WORK.  IT IS EXPECTED THAT THE DETOUR WILL 
REMAIN IN PLACE FOR APPROXIMATELY 16 MONTHS.  FOR MORE INFORMATION 
CONTACT: MICHAEL G. NEARING, P.E. OF THE PROJECT MANAGEMENT SERVICES UNIT,  
(734) 794-6410 EXT. 43635. 


